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The City Take-over Panel recently requested the Council of the Stock 

Exchange to investigate market dealings in the shares of Coast Lines Limited in the 

period immediately before the announcement of an offer for the shares by Peninsular 

and Oriental Steam Navigation Company. Investigations have revealed no evidence 

that purchases of the shares were made by persons in possession of privileged 

information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th October 1970. 


